Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

JOHN ROLEY AUTOCENTER

\$25.00

TOTAL: \$25.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Candy Seth Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

FIRST JERUSALEM BAPTIST CHURCH

\$50.00

TOTAL: \$50.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Candy Seth Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

WEBB WEBB & WRIGHT

\$100.00

TOTAL:\$100.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Tundy Seth

Candy Seth

Same As Last Year

LAMB COUNTY LIBRARY

110 East 6th Street Littlefield, TX 79339

Telephone: (806) 385-5223 Fax: (806) 385-0030

March 3, 2021

Webb, Webb, and Wright 823 LFD Drive Littlefield, Tx. 79339

Subject: Lamb County Library Summer Reading Program

Dear Management,

The Lamb County Library has been hosting a summer reading program for the children of our community for the past eighteen years. Through this program we strive to connect with the families of Lamb County and provide a month of educational fun through reading, crafts, and play. While this year's program will be unique as we plan on employing social distancing for the safety of our community, we are still determined to bring this beloved commitment to our children this summer.

Throughout the month of June, the library is transformed into a different theme each year for this special children's program. This summer we will be diving into Tail and Tales, bringing together a love for our tailed friends and reading. With the help of our generous local businesses, like you, we can make this year's reading program great!

We are humbly asking for your financial generosity to help provide the children of our community with the tools they need as they spend the month of June racing to read and learn as much as possible. As we know there is more to learning then just reading, we aim to provide crafts, colors, snacks, and other tools to create an inviting and creative environment.

We also encourage you to visit us at the Lamb County Library to see them improvements made throughout our library and to share in our vision for the success of our library and our patrons. Also, if you were to have any questions, we would love to speak with you to further discuss this topic in person, or over the phone. Our number is listed above.

If you are willing to make a financial donation, you can make said donation out to Lamb County Library. We thank you for your time and consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Selena Ramirez

Ederelami

Lamb County Library Clerk

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

LAMB COUNTY ELECTRIC COOP

\$100.00 TOTAL:\$100.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Candy Seth Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

LAMB COUNTY FARM BUREAU

\$500.00

TOTAL:\$500.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Candy Seth

Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

\$100.00 TOTAL:\$100.00

For 2021 Summer Reading Program

Thank You,

Caudy Seth Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

CONTINENTAL DAIRY FACILITIES SOUTHWEST

\$500.00

TOTAL:\$500.00

For purchase of Educational Tools (Interactive Touch Table)

Thank You, Candy Seth Candy Seth

Please accept this generous donation on behalf of the Lamb County Library.

WELLINGTON STATE BANK

\$250.00

TOTAL:\$250.00

For purchase of Educational Tools (Interactive Touch Table)

Thank You, Candy Seth Candy Seth